
Cuban Health Minister Meets
with Collaborators in Brazil

Cristalina, November 18 (RHC)-- Cuban
Minister of Public Health Roberto Morales
Ojeda has met with Cuban collaborators
who are offering their services in the
Brazilian municipality of Cristalina, as part
of the Mais Médicos (More Doctors)
program. The program is an initiative of
Brazilian President Dilma Rouseff to
broaden and strengthen health care access
in the South American country.

Minister Morales Ojeda met Tuesday with
Cristalina Deputy Mayor Joao Carlos
Fachinello, and with health authorities of the
South American country, and of the Pan-
American Health Organization (PAHO).

During those exchanges, Brazilian and
PAHO officials praised the high quality of
Cuban medicine and the good work being
developed by the country's health
collaborators, particularly in previously
under-served communities.
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